## 2022/2023 Meal Payment Information

Dear Parent/Guardian:

The District offers a breakfast and lunch program to all our students. A monthly menu is posted at the start of each month, which can be found on the school website.

The District participates in the National School Breakfast and Lunch Programs. This allows parents/guardians to apply for free and reduced meal prices based on income.

Please be advised, for a household to receive district benefits, parents/guardians are still required to apply for free and reduced-price meals.

The online free and reduced-price school meals application will be available as soon as the state of New Jersey releases it. Once the application is made available it will be found in the Forms Library under your student's Parent Access account.

À la carte items will be made available for purchase at the schools.

Cash, checks, and money orders may be accepted at school locations for student accounts. You may also deposit funds to your child's account through the following two options:

- 1. The online portal at www.myschoolbucks.com, or
- 2. By mail (check or money order only) to East Brunswick Public Schools, Child Nutrition Department, NJ-18, East Brunswick, NJ 08816.

Joseph Crotchfelt, CPA
Director of Financial Services